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Financial issues have plagued North Korea in 2024. 
Kim Jong-un’s singular successes in halting the 
hyperinflation and currency debasement of his 
predecessors suddenly came unraveled in mid-year. 
After a decade of price and currency stability, the 
value of the North Korean won suddenly fell by 
about two-thirds between July and December. By 
year’s end, 27,000 won was needed to buy a single 
US dollar, up from 8,000 won, the steady average 
of the past decade. 
 
Bill Brown, Chair of George Washington 
University's North Korea Economic Forum in the 
Institute for Korean Studies, will share his thoughts 
on the causes of this currency collapse and the 
future of the North Korean economy, including its 
potential impact on Kim Jong-un’s government. 

 
Register here now: 
us-upf-org.zoom,us/meeting/register/tHr0gg43QoSC5QOqYq9ZpQ 
 
Welcome! You are invited to join a meeting: North Korean Economic Update: Inflation Worries. After 
registering, you will receive a confirmation email about joining the meeting. 
 
Financial issues plagued North Korea in 2024. Kim Jong-un’s singular successes in halting the 
hyperinflation and currency debasement of his predecessors suddenly came unraveled in mid-year. After a 
decade of price and currency stability, the value of the North Korean won suddenly fell by about two-
thirds between July and December. By year’s end, 27,000 won was needed to buy a single US dollar, up 
from 8,000 won, the steady average of the past decade. North Korean economic expert Mr. Bill Brown 
will share his thoughts on the causes of this currency collapse, the future of the North Korean economy, 
and its potential impact on Kim Jong-un’s government. 
 
 


